
For a limited time, the DLC is offering manufacturers one-
on-one support to review applications of currently listed
SSL V5.1 products to identify the steps needed to update
products to LUNA qualification. 

The DLC will perform an in-depth review of the V5.1 application materials and
supporting documentation to provide the manufacturer with a plan for
submitting products for LUNA qualification in an update application.
Manufacturers will work closely with the DLC to understand which products are
eligible, what information would need to be updated, and any additional
testing required. 

What support wil l  I  receive?

Manufacturers with LUNA listed products can use the LUNA logo to identify and
market that their products not only save energy, but also minimize light
pollution. Participating manufacturers will also be highlighted in a DLC press
release and social media promoting the newly qualified LUNA products. 

Why should I  participate?

info@designlights.org

How can I be considered for this opportunity?
We are only accepting a limited number of participants. Contact the DLC
within 60 days. You must have at least one SSL V5.1 family with at least 60

LUNA eligible family members.  The DLC will evaluate requests, and notify you
if accepted.

https://www.designlights.org/news-events/news/first-products-qualified-under-new-luna-technical-requirements/?p=68287
https://www.designlights.org/news-events/news/first-products-qualified-under-new-luna-technical-requirements/?p=68287
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6958131576782123009
mailto:info@designlights.org
https://www.designlights.org/our-work/luna/technical-requirements/luna-v1-0/

